HB 888 -- SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS
SPONSOR: Basye

This bill modifies criminal background checks of school bus drivers
to include those drivers employed by municipalities or any other
entity under contract with a school district. If a school bus
driver is employed by a municipality or other entity, the criminal
background check shall be conducted pursuant to state laws on
criminal record review.

In addition school boards are authorized to contract with
municipalities for the purpose of transporting school children.

This bill is the same as SB 369 (2017).



